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Mr Norm McIlfatrick 

Chief Executive 

Department of Infrastructure Energy and Resources 

GPO Box 936 

HOBART   TAS   7001 

 

 

 

 

Dear Norm 

 

PROPOSED REDUCTION IN THE DEFAULT RURAL ROAD SPEED LIMIT 

 

Attached for your Road Safety Branch’s record is the Northern Midlands Council’s minute and 

decision in regard to this matter. 

 

The Road Safety Advisory Council position on this appears to have been fixed some time ago 

and, accordingly, any discussion on this matter has been limited to your officers advising of 

what is to happen without due consideration being given to any perceived relevant issues 

placed before them. 

 

Council provided a reply to the Road Safety Advisory Council on 25 February 2011 outlining 

concerns with the proposal, as yet, no reply has been received.  In view of this apparent lack of 

consideration for what is perceived to be relevant concerns, Council is not prepared to 

participate in the further advancement of this proposal at this time. 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

Adam Wilson 

GENERAL MANAGER 

 

 


